
Elections of New Members to the Council of Administration
for the 2021-2024 Period Have Taken Place

The elections of new members to the UPU Council of Administration and Postal Operations Council for
the period of 2021-2024 have taken place on August 26, 2021 during the 27th Universal Postal
Congress in Abidjan, Côte d'Ivoire.

The Republic of Belarus has become a member of the UPU Council of Administration representing
Eastern Europe and North Asia. The functions of the Council of Administration are to supervise the
UPU activities between Congresses, to study state postal policy, coordination and control of all types
of postal technical support within the framework of the international technical cooperation, and etc.
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